COMMON COUNCIL February 27, 2017

At 6:00 p.m. Mayor Long called to order a Public Hearing for the
OOR - Phase 1, Community Development Block Grant. Matt
Brinkman and David Gee spoke on behalf of Region 3 A and were
present to answer any questions. After discussion no one else
spoke for or against, therefore the public hearing was closed.

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, February 27, 2017 in regular
session. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided,
and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Pastor Jonathon Cornell of the Presbyterian Church gave the
prayer.

The roll was answered by 7 members.

The minutes of the meeting held February 13, 2017 were
approved as circulated. Council Member Corn made a motion to accept
the minutes. Council Member Shelley seconded the motion. On call of
the roll the vote was as follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Compliance with Statement of Benefits (Real Property) — Troxel
Equipment. Dave Troxel was present to answer any questions. Council
Member Adams made a motion to accept the Compliance with
Statement of Benefits (Real Property) — Troxel Equipment. Council
Member Dillon seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as
follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried



OTHER BUSINESS:

Ware Wimberly gave an update on the Library.

ADJOURN:
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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